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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY  
10/10/2016 

 
 
The Cheney Police Department is asking for assistance in finding the suspect of an assault that 
left the victim with serious head injuries. The incident happened at the Grove Apartment 
complex in the late hours of Friday night into the early morning of Saturday (10-08-2016).  
 
Based on the information available at this time there is no reason to believe that there is a 
concern for the safety of those involved in this incident or any continued threat towards the 
EWU community. 
 
Anyone that witnessed or has information regarding this assault is encouraged to contact:  

• Detective Hobbs of the Cheney Police Department. He can be reached at 509-498-9275 
or by email jhobbs@cityofcheney.org; or 

• Detective Burns of the EWU Police Department at 509-359-6314; or  
• The EWU Police Anonymous Tip Line 509-359-4286. 

 
 
Safety Tips from EWU Police Department 

Crime prevention and awareness, as well as consistent reporting, may be the strongest 
defenses against becoming the victim of an assault. The following list of practices may help 
safeguard individuals from becoming victims of assault: Please report all suspicious activity and 
utilize the EWU Police safety escort service at 509-359-7676. Be mindful of your surroundings 
and choose well-lit paths when walking after dark. 
 
This notification is also posted on our Timely Warning web page at 
http://access.ewu.edu/police/emergency-notification/timely-warnings-and-public-safety-
advisories. 
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